

Jim Owczarski Cily Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

Arifah Akbar Platinum Hall and Lounge LLC 5136 N 54th St Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Ms. Akbar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Class B Tavern license for the premises located at 5040 W North Ave (Platinum Hall and Lounge LLC) based on aldermanic and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Public Entertainment Premises license application based on aldermanic and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

Ajit Walia Spring Financials LLC 8210 W Capitol Dr Milwaukee, WI 53222 Atty. Vincent Bobot 5414 S 13th St Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Ajit Walia:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Public Entertainment Premises license for the premises located at 8210 W Capitol Dr (W-Pantry-41 #82) based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Public Entertainment Premises license application based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

Atty. Vincent Bobot 5414 S 13th St Milwaukee, WI 53221 Ajit Walia Spring Financials LLC 8210 W Capitol Dr Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Ajit Walia:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Public Entertainment Premises license for the premises located at 8210 W Capitol Dr (W-Pantry-41 #82) based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Public Entertainment Premises license application based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. O City Clerk ZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@mitvaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

Joga Gill Gill Petroleum, LLC 2310 W Greenfield Ave Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Gill:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for your Public Entertainment Premises license for the premises located at 2310 W Greenfield Ave (Citgo) based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Public Entertainment Premises license application based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,







Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

Matthew J Miller 2618 N STOWELL Av Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Matthew Miller:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to not to renew your Class D Operator's license based on your fourth nonappearance.

On September 10, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D Operator's license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed, based on your fourth nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 21, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew your Class D Operator's license based on your fourth nonappearance. Said nonrenewal is effective September 21, 2021.

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCZAI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

RAMOS-GARCIA, Marcos A Werk Investments LLC 1748 S 3rd St Milwaukee, WI 53204 Atty. Kendrick Yandell Yandell Law Offices, LLC 757 N Broadway Ste 300 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Ramos-Garcia:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1619 S 1st St ("Points View Boite") based on the police report and videos, and aldermanic, applicant, and police testimony.

On September 10, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed, based on the police report and videos, and aldermanic, applicant, and police testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 21, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report and video, and aldermanic, applicant, and police testimony. Said nonrenewal is in effect September 22, 2021.

Respectfully,

ĀRSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

Atty. Kendrick Yandell Yandell Law Offices, LLC 757 N Broadway Ste 300 Milwaukee, WI 53202 RAMOS-GARCIA, Marcos A, Werk Investments LLC 1748 S 3rd St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Ramos-Garcia:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1619 S 1st St ("Points View Boite") based on the police report and videos, and aldermanic, applicant, and police testimony.

On September 10, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed, based on the police report and videos, and aldermanic, applicant, and police testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 21, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted not to renew, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report and video, and aldermanic, applicant, and police testimony. Said nonrenewal is in effect September 22, 2021.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARS City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@mitwaukee.gov

September 21, 2021

LOPEZ-GONZALEZ, Luis, Agent La Hamaca Bar LLC 1993 S MUSKEGO Av Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Lopez-Gonzalez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 21, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a twenty (20) day suspension, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1993 S Muskego Ave ("La Hamaca Bar") based on the police reports and aldermanic testimony.

On September 10, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed, with a twenty (20) day suspension, based on the police reports and aldermanic testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 21, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew, with a twenty (20) day suspension, the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police reports and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on September 30, 2021 until 11:59 p.m. on October 19, 2021.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARS City Clerk

